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Board Direction 

BD-007114-20 

ABP-307849-20 
 

 

The submissions on this file and the Inspector's report were considered at a Board 

meeting held on 02/12/2020. 

 

The Board treated this case under section 48 of the Planning and Development Act, 

2000, as amended. The Board also decided that the planning authority be directed, 

as follows: 

 

Remove condition number 2 

 

Reasons and Considerations, as per Inspector‘s recommendation as follows.  

 

The Board considered the Louth County Council Development Contribution Scheme 

2016-2021 is the applicable contribution scheme in this case and that the terms of 

the scheme have been incorrectly applied and the levy imposed under Condition no. 

2 would result in a double charging of contributions.  

 

 

 

Board Member:  Date: 07/12/2020 

 Michelle Fagan   

 

 


